
 

Wastewater Utility 

809 South State Street: Greenfield, Indiana 46140 

wwtp@greenfieldin.org 

Phone 317-477-4360    Fax 317-477-4361 

 

December 27, 2023 
 
Mayor Chuck Fewell 
Board of Public Works and Safety 
10 South State Street 
Greenfield, IN 46140 
 
Re:  Design PSA with American Structurepoint, Inc. – Davis Road Regional Pump Station 
 
Mayor and Board Members, 
 
In April 2022, we engaged American Structurepoint to prepare a Preliminary Engineering Report 
in SRF format for the Waterview lift station and a proposed Davis Road lift station.  We are now 
ready to proceed with the full design on the Davis Road Regional Pump Station and the initial 
phase of a Davis Road interceptor.  This initial phase of this project includes a regional pump 
station located near the entrance to the WWTP capable of pumping up to 2500 GPM, a gravity 
sewer extending east to the proposed round-a-bout at Morristown Pike and Davis Road, the ability 
to extend a future gravity sewer west along Davis Road, and a gravity sewer extending south of 
Davis Road to intercept the flows entering the Chapman Estates Lift Station and abandon the 
existing lift station and force main.   
 
At this time, I am requesting that the Board approve the Professional Services Agreement with 
American Structurepoint, Inc. in the amount of $194,250.00 for design services related to the 
Davis Road Regional Pump Station Project.  A copy of the PSA has been included for your review.  
Please let me know if there are any questions or if any other information is needed at this time. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
Nicholas Dezelan, CHMM, ASP 
Wastewater Utility Manager 
 
 
cc:  Jason Koch, PE – City Engineer 
 Gregg Morelock – City Attorney 
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